
Minutes of the General Meeting of the BCTCS, 1994 
 
The meeting was held on Tuesday 29th March at the University of Bristol. The following were 
present: 
 

Julian Bradfield (Edinburgh) 
Paul Dunne (Liverpool) (Secretary) 
Alan Gibbons (Warwick) (Chairman) 
Rick Thomas (Leicester) 
John Tucker (Swansea) (co-opted) 
Chris Tofts (Manchester/Swansea) (Local organiser: 1995) 
Brian Stonebridge (Bristol) (Local organiser: 1994) 

 
1. Alan Gibbons presented the Chairman's report. 

 
2. It was agreed that the University of Kent would host BCTCS12 in 1996. 

 
3. A proposal that, for subsequent meetings, copies of the minutes of the previous year's 

committee meeting be generally circulated, was accepted. 
 

4. The question of the level of support for BCTCS and how this might be improved upon was 
discussed. A number of reasons for the perceived 'low' number of participants were 
advanced: the simultaneous meeting of the LMS could have prevented a number of 
individuals participating; a view that the colloquium agenda was seen as coming largely into 
a few specialised areas; the absence of any formal publication regime. 

 


